
    
 

  
    

 

      

        
        
          
      

    
                        
                    
                      
      

                        
                        
                    

                    
                          
                        
                        
                        
      

    

    
            
      

Lenka Nagle 

Kincraig 
PH21 1QD 

14th February 2024 

Community Asset Transfer Manager 
Forestry and Land Scotland 
Apex 1, 99 Haymarket Terrace 
Edinburgh EH12 5HD 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
I am writing to express my enthusiastic support for the Aviemore and 
Glenmore Community Trust (AGCT) and their asset transfer proposal to 
purchase around 0.55 hectares of land including the Glenmore Visitor Centre 
and Car Park. 

As someone who has grown up here, I have experienced the various 
developments in and around this area over the years, and can personally 
attest to the need for this proposal in our community. 

AGCT have already demonstrated that they are competent, with their 
successful implementation of the ice rink facility in Aviemore of which many of 
my students benefit from. I would welcome any further opportunities for our 
young people to benefit from a local educational space that schools and 
community groups could utilise and believe that AGCT are more than capable 
of delivering this. 

Yours sincerely, 

Lenka Nagle 

Faculty Head for Mathematics & Computing 

Kingussie High School 




